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Dear Justices,
 
As a court reporter for Lewis County Superior Court, I am requesting that you NOT reduce the
caseloads of our defense attorneys.  Our system isn’t broken here, but placing limits on their
caseloads would definitely break it.  It would reduce their caseloads by two-thirds and decimate
already strained budgets and have a profound implication for Lewis County’s budget and the
efficiency of our justice system..  These changes underscore the need for a collaborative approach
between the state legislature and local governments to address funding gaps and bolster the public
defense workforce pipeline.  We have some very experienced attorneys, and this would restrict them
from representing indigent individuals with these caseload standards that are being proposed, which
will drive up costs and reduce public safety as a result of the crimes not getting prosecuted.  I beg
you to please reconsider these new caseload standards for our county.    Like they say, “If it’s not
broken, don’t fix it.”   Thank you for your time.
 
 
Sincerely,
 
 
Rena S. Webb
 
 
RENA S. WEBB, RPR, CCR
Lewis County Superior Court
345 West Main Street, 4th Floor
Chehalis, Washington 98532
360.740.2658
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